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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013

this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

UPDATE ON THE VENUE FOR THE 59t SENIOR/CADET
AND 47% JUNIOR REGIONAL CAMPS

The venue for the 59t Senior/Cadet and 47 Junior Regional Camps was
changed from Blu Water Beach Resort and Parks, Pugo, Bauang, La Union to
Clarkzilla Mango Camp, Clark Pampanga.

Attached is the letter from the organizers for reference.

For further details of the activity, please do not hesitate to contact the
organizer through the following:

LALA F. MORALES

Regional Executive Director or

Atty. CORAZON J RUIZ — ABAD
Regional Chairperson

E-mail: gspnorthernluzon@yahoo.com
CP No. 0917-6370910

PLDT Landline: (072) 6091386

CLMD/JPA/dot Update GSP Regional Camps
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' GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
Northern Luzon Region

5 March 2024

Dr. ESTELA L. CARINO, CESO IV

Regional Director

DEPED - CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION
La Trinidad, Benguet

Dear Dr. Carino:
Warm greetings in Girl Scouting!

Thank you for your favorable response to our requests regarding our upcoming Regional
Camps, Maam. However, due fo unavoidable circumstances, we are changing our venue
from Blu Water Resort and Parks, Bauang, La Union to Clarkzila Mango Camp in Clark,
Pampanga.

Clarkzilla Mango Camp offers various programs related to the theme- The Environment: Our
World, Our Thriving Future, aside from the girls exploring the great outdoors and getting back in
touch with nature. Also, a great opportunity to have an encounter with the Aetas and
experience jungle survival and learn some animal restraint techniques.

Thank you for the usual support as our partner to the development of our girls and young
adults

For queries, please reach us thru 0917-6370910 or PLDT Landliine No. (072) 6091386.
gspnorthernluzon@yahoo.com

Again, thank you, keep safe and God bless!

Very truly yours, i —
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~ Atty. CORAZON J. RUIZ-ABAD
Regional Chairperson

Northem Luzon Regional Headquarters, Comer P. Florendo & J. Costales Streets, Ortiz, Naguilian, La Union
Felelon No., 072-608-1386  Mobl= Mo, 09176370810 1101l gspnorthemliuzon@yahoo.com
f ok www.facebook.com/gspnortherniuzon




